
 
 
 
 
January 7, 2015 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is my pleasure to recommend to you Chris Pizzuto as you consider candidates to hire 
within your firm.  I have known Chris since 2004, at which time I became the Director of 
the First Regional Library, a five-county public library cooperative located in 
northwestern Mississippi.  I retired from that position in 2013, but have remained keenly 
interested in his work to provide both technical, display and office furnishings to the 
Library's fourteenth branch - which opened to the public in 2014. 
 
Chris worked by my side as the Library System as we opened or renovated public 
libraries in Southaven, Horn Lake, Walls, Batesville, Crenshaw, Como, Sardis and 
Oxford, Mississippi.  His command of the technical furnishings such as book shelving 
and display units was always spot on and reliable; while at the same time, Chris was 
able to use his creative juices to turn any space into an inviting library environment with 
his suggestions of special seating and office furnishings. 
 
I have known Chris Pizzuto to be a man of great integrity.  He went the extra mile for me 
as a customer and for other library directors around the State to whom I recommended 
him.  He was always respectful of my time and worked within my budgetary constraints. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or need any further 
information about Chris.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Catherine A. Nathan 
901.212.8677 
catherineanathan@aol.com 
 
1877 Lyndale Ave. 
Memphis, TN 38107 
 
 
 
 
 


